
Dear Clara Hughes Community and Staff, 

Thank you to everyone who participated in our Family Pizza Night.  We hope to do more of 
these Pizza Nights in the New Year!! 

As we wind down 2020, we wish to extend our sincere wishes of peace, joy and hope to all our 
staff, students and their families. Throughout this incredibly challenging year, we have been so 
grateful to all our teachers and staff that have continued their work to ensure that our students are 
supported in their learning within a safe, respectful and caring environment.  

We acknowledge the tremendous efforts of our teachers that have adapted to embracing new 
teaching practices. We appreciate and value the hard work of all staff that have contributed to 
keeping our school clean and safe, and we applaud the resilience of all our students to continue 
to learn and thrive in their learning amidst a global pandemic.  

On behalf of the staff of Clara Hughes Public School, we wish our entire community a wonderful 
holiday season, with time for celebration, relaxation and joyful experiences with family.  Be safe. 
Be kind. 

Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and all the best for 2021! 

  

Your Admin Team, 

  

Sharon Knights and David Budd 

 


